Bull Shoals Lake Master Plan Revision

. US Army Corps
and Environmental Assessment of Engineers®

Little Rock District

Please use this form to respond to the following three questions that will be asked in this workshop. You may also use this form to
provide additional comments about how you would like to see the Bull Shoals Lake Master Plan revised or on the issues that should
be studied before a decision is made on Master Plan revisions.

Feel free to take an extra form and send it back by September 30, 2014, to USACE at the addresses below.

Your Name/Organization:

Address:

E-mail: Phone:

How would you like to see Bull Shoals Lake in 20 years?

What about Bull Shoals Lake is most important to you? What is the least important to you?

What changes, if any, would you like to see at the lake?

Additional comments on the Master Plan Revision or about issues that should be studied:

Comments may be submitted via mail, email, fax or the project website with attention to: Dana Coburn, Chief,
Environmental Branch, Planning and Environmental, USACE, Little Rock District, P.O. Box 867, Little Rock, AR 72203.
Fax: (501) 324-5605, Email: CESWL-BSMasterPlan@usace.army.mil

Website: http://go.usa.gov/5hGF

Written comments must be postmarked, e-mailed, faxed, or otherwise submitted by September 30, 2014.

Age 18-29 30-40 41-50 51-64 65 and older

(optional) O O O O O



Postage Required

Dana Coburn, Chief

Environmental Branch, Planning and Environmental
Little Rock District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
P.O. Box 867

Little Rock, AR 72203

Tape ends before mailing



